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Fall colors of Fallen 
Leaf Vineyard.     
Just one of the 

seasonal views we 
get on the George 

Ranch 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The new Board of Directors has 
decided to resurrect the 
George Ranch newsletter and 
asked me to head up that 
effort. Our plan is to publish “The 
Grapevine” on a quarterly basis. 
To do that, we would be most 
appreciative of your input and 
suggestions.  
 
People have expressed an 
interest in a number of regular 
features. These include: 
 

• Profiles of old timers and 
new arrivals 

• Vendors (i.e., can you 
recommend a good 
plumber, electrician, 
handyman,  pet sitter, 
etc?)  

• President’s Letter 
covering whatever is 
timely in terms of the 
Board’s priorities 

• Social Events: The 
upcoming calendar of 
Ranch activities 

• Ranch Manager Report 
discussing current work 
projects 

HELP WANTED 
 
Some have also suggested a 
column devoted to our 
neighbors’ travels, new family 
members (2 footed or 4 footed), 
or special occasions. Also, 
would you be willing to share 
any recent family events, or 
special occasions (graduations, 
weddings, retirements, 
accolades, etc.).  
 
What type of articles would you 
like to see in the newsletter? 
Would you be willing to host a 
regular column on any 
particular topic of interest? How 
about digital photos of George 
Ranch - do you have any to 
share? Would you be willing to 
help in any other capacity?  
 
All suggestions will be 
appreciated.   
 
Please email your responses to 
Joyce Pease at 
jpease@vom.com. 

Caption describing 
picture or graphic. 
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Caption describing picture or graphic. 


